
I am happy to announce that Docent recruitment at the Nelson Atkins Museum of Art is about to begin! 
 
All individuals interested in becoming a Docent are required to attend one of the following Recruitment 
Information Meetings. At these meetings individuals will learn about the program and the commitment, 
hear testimonials from current Docents, and experience an abbreviated Docent-led tour. 
 

• Thursday, January 18th from 6:30-8:15 p.m. 
• Saturday, February 17th from 10:00-11:45 a.m. 

 
Please use the following doodle link to reserve a place at one of the meetings: 
https://doodle.com/poll/7rw8pa5vbkumyau4  
 
Docent Recruitment Timeline 
January and February—Two Recruitment Information Meetings held 
March 15th—All applications due  
April 15th—Applications reviewed and individuals contacted for interviews  
May 1st—Interviews begin 
June 15th—Interviews completed and training class selected  
June 30th—Individuals commit to the Docents in Training Program 
August 20th—First day of class 
 
We look forward to seeing you in the New Year!!! 
 
Best,  
David Figiel 
Manager, Education Volunteers  
dfigiel@nelson-atkins.org 
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